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North American Labor Practice Group Meeting

December 8, 2015

Pete Morse of the Indianapolis office and Paul Garinger of the Columbus
office helped lead the North American Labor Practice Group meeting for
TerraLex in New Orleans on Dec. 8 and 9. In attendance were various
regional law firms covering the Northeast, Gulf Coast, Plains states,
Mid-Atlantic states, Mountain states, and the Pacific Northwest, as well as all
Canadian provinces and Mexico.



